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Senator Lassa:

This draft is based on 2005 Senate Bill 444.  I did not include the language suggested
by Cindy Wisinski that indicates that no fee is required, by statute, for the lister to
collect, organize, and distribute certain information.  In short, indicating what the
statute doesn’t do isn’t necessary.  Please contact me if you have any questions.
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